
From: nat fenech   
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 9:18 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 

 
I am a Beenham resident and I am writing in support of the ‘Premises Licence 
Application’ for Awberry Farm, reference Awberry Farm Barn - 22873.  

 

I believe the owners of Awberry Farm will support and uphold all licensing objectives.  
 
The comprehensive operating schedule provided alongside this application highlights 

many enforceable conditions which I am certain will all be implemented by the 
owners as soon as permission is granted. It is of course in their best interest to make 

this work for themselves and the residents of Beenham. An example is the sound 
proofing measures which will be implemented alongside the Noise Managment Plan 
which demonstrated their commitment to operating responsibly and addressing 

concerns around public nuisance, specifically noise reduction. There are several 
other conditions included in this application which also show commitment to 

operating responsibly and safely, and address Public Safety concerns. 
 
 

I therefore in support of the ‘Premises Licence Application’. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
Natalie Fenech and Chris Beadsmoore 

(redacted), 
Clay Lane, 
Beenham, 

Reading, 
RG75 

 
 


